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Boyle. Patrick

From: Istar, Ata ,AU
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 8:11 AM
To: Boyle, Patrick
Subject: RE: September 8, 2011 Meeting: VEPCO Presentation for the August 23, 2011 Earthquake

near the North Anna NPP

Patrick:

Can we ask for the copies of the supplemental/supporting slides?

Again, THANKS for your prompt response.

From: Boyle, Patrick
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 8:06 AM
To: Istar, Ata; Martin, Robert
Subject: RE: September 8, 2011 Meeting: VEPCO Presentation for the August 23, 2011 Earthquake near the North Anna
NPP

The slides will be in ADAMS soon. We will forward the ML number when that is complete. I did not receive a
copy of the supplemental information.

From: Istar, Ata
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2011 8:01 AM
To: Martin, Robert; Boyle, Patrick
Subject: September 8, 2011 Meeting: VEPCO Presentation for the August 23, 2011 Earthquake near the North Anna NPP

Robert/Patrick:

Could you please provide an electronic-copy of the applicant's presentation of the subject meeting. If you have

the applicant's supplemental slides, could you please include them also!

THANKS,

Ata ISTAR
(301) 415-4049
ata.istar(,nrc.,ov
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